
              May 12, 2017 

College Drive Street Lighting 

This notice is to inform residents backing onto College Drive between McKercher Drive 

and McOrmond Drive that eco-friendly LED street lighting will soon be installed. The 

street light poles are 50 feet tall and will be installed in the centre median. Once turned 

on at the end of May or beginning of June, they will cast a white light.  

LED street lighting along College Drive is included as part of the Saskatoon Interchange 

Project. The LED lights: 

 use approximately 55% less energy than high pressure sodium (HPS) lights 

 use less electricity which translates into a reduction in greenhouse gas emissions 

and makes LED lights a more cost efficient choice overall 

 allow for safer movement of vehicles and pedestrians through the area 

 reduce night time accidents 

 raise a sense of personal security 

 
Street lights will be installed along the marked area in the image above. 

Work on the College Drive and McOrmond Drive interchange is now underway and is 

expected to be completed in the fall of 2018.  

For more information about the Saskatoon Interchange Project, please visit 

saskatoon.ca/interchanges. 


